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Maria Watson is a PCGS Class of 2011 alum, which is the college’s first graduating class. When asked about her experience at our college she said, “I graduated the inaugural M.A. Global Sustainability program in 2011, the program has a well-rounded approach to sustainability from public health, corporate responsibility, and engineering. The perspectives that were taught gave me a great foundation on which I built real-life experience in manufacturing environments. I look forward to sharing some very timely thoughts on how to maintain leadership in sustainability during times of public health crisis and I hope that future leaders can apply my sustainability leadership decision model to support sustainability within their own organizations.”
Watson will be returning to PCGS as a distinguished speaker in our sustainability speaker series this Fall 2020 semester. She will discuss her experiences in the sustainability field in her new role as the Director, Global Facilities & Sustainability, Pall Corporation. This year, our speaker series incorporates the UN Sustainability Development Goals (SDGs) in all presentations. Maria’s presentation aligns with the United Nation’s sustainability goal #13: Climate Action. Please see our Fall 2021 Speaker Schedule: https://www.usf.edu/pcgs/student-resources/speakerseries.aspx
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